Chairman Mike Peterson
Transportation Committee
Bill #: HB2633

Thursday, March 17, 2022
Topeka, KS

RE: Support of HB2633

Chairman Peterson and members of the committee:

Hello. My name is Marla Booher and | am a member of the Hutch Rec Foundation (HRF) Board in
Hutchinson, KS. 1am testifying in favor of passing HB2633. | am responsible for proposing Hutchinson
Flag license plates. The HRF Board's vision is to enhance the Parks and Recs experience for all members
of our community. We feel strongly that this project is a great way to achieve that vision as well as
foster unity and pride throughout our city. Hutchinson has experienced vast growth in community
support for the city flag, which was introduced and inducted in 2018. The proceeds from these license
plates could be used to maintain and improve upon some of the greatest assets we have in our Parks
and Recs, which in turn would allow us to achieve many long-term initiatives that we have been working
toward as a community, including business development and, ultimately, population growth. For these
reasons and many others, I ask for you to join me in supporting HB2633.

Thank you for taking the time to hear the bill, and for supporting HB2633.

Sincerely,

Marfa J. Bsbher

Hutch Rec Foundation Board Member
Proposer of Hutch Flag License Plate Project
E: MarlajBooher@Gmail.com

C: 620.960.8215



